
 

 

Let your light so shine before others that they may see your good works and glorify 

your Father in heaven.  Matthew’s sermon on the mount continues this week with a call 

to be salt and light.  Being a beacon of light in the dead of winter is similar to bringing 

good news in the middle of the world’s not so good news.  To be light in God’s world is 

to feed the hungry, care for the homeless, clothe the naked, finding a place to serve.  As 

followers of Jesus, every day we are charged to share the light which scatters the 

darkness. 

 

At our annual meeting following worship this Sunday, we will gather in Fellowship 

Hall for a potluck meal.  The annual meeting will include reports from council 

members, as well as continued discussion on how the congregation will navigate into 

the future.  A quorum of 60 members is needed in order to approve the budget and 

elect council leaders.  Please consider attending and participating in this important 

aspect of our congregation. 

 

Pastor Kristine 


